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As the Bowling Arms were purchased with a Club Grant, we wish to ensure Members are able to access them to assess their suitability.
We only have several of each size and wish them to be available as often as possible.
Club preference is that the Arm is borrowed for use on Social Days or for Practice/Coaching sessions but remains at the Club.
For those Members wishing to retain the Arm to trial, a refundable Bond of $20 is to be paid to Treasurer and the Arm will be on temporary loan for one Month only.
 For members wishing to follow up and purchase a new Arm, a HUNTER (Supplier) flyer is on pin Board.

Bob Gillies
 
